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Greetings Community Members! 
 
The City of Berkeley Mental Health is currently conducting a 30-Day Public 
Review period from March 23rd through April 21st to obtain input from the 
community on the attached Draft Mental Health Services Act (MHSA) 10-11 
Annual Update.  The Public Review period will culminate in a Public Hearing at 
the Berkeley Mental Health Commission on Thursday, April 21st which will be 
held in the Auditorium of the Berkeley Mental Health Adult Services Program 
located at 2640 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd.   
 
All comments are welcome and those received will be evaluated and included in 
the final proposal that will be submitted to the Department of Mental Health for 
funding approval. 
 
In order to provide input please email, call or send comments by April 21st to: 
Karen Klatt, MHSA Coordinator 
Phone: (510) 981-7698 
Email: MHSA@ci.berkeley.ca.us 
Address: Mental Health Administration 
     1947 Center St., 3rd Floor 
      Berkeley, CA 94704 
 
 
 


